
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

LICENSING COURT PHONE NUMBER 
 

 
The Court’s telephone number has been changed to 08 8177 3514. 
 
We are in the process of updating the telephone number on our website and documents. 
 
Please note that the previous telephone number will continue to divert through to the Court 
for the present time. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Nikki Pascoe 
Clerk of the Licensing Court  
24 October 2023 
 


